
 

 

 

 

Announcement 
 

 

 

Dividend Distribution from Subsidiary 

 

 

Jakarta, August 11, 2023 – On August 11, 2023, PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia 

Tbk (“the Company”) has received a dividend from its subsidiary, PT Trimegah Asset 

Management . 

 

PT Trimegah Asset Management is a subsidiary of the Company that carries out 

business activity as Asset Management company with 99.9% of the Company’s share 

ownership. In 2022, the Company's subsidiary successfully recorded a growth in 

Asset Under Management (AUM) of more than 10%, and brought the Company to 

the top 5 ranking in AUM at the end of 2022. 

 

The distribution of the dividend is based on Deed of Shareholder Resolutions 

Statement of PT Trimegah Asset Management dated June 21, 2023. The 

shareholders of PT Trimegah Asset Management approved and decided distribution of 

dividends in the amount of Rp59,940,000,000  (fifty nine billion nine hundred and 

forty million Rupiah) to the Company. 

 

--- END --- 

 

 

 

Agus D. Priyambada 

Corporate Secretary 
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DISCLAIMER:     
This message is presented by PT Trimegah Sekuritas Indonesia Tbk and PT Trimegah Asset 
Management (“Trimegah”) for information purpose only. Under no circumstances it is to be 
used or considered as an offer to sell or a solicitation of any offer to buy. Neither Trimegah 
nor any officer or employee of Trimegah accepts liability whatsoever for any direct or 
consequential loss arising from any use of this message. 
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